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   We hope that you like the new 
look dining room in Margaret House which 

should be completed by mid Sept 

Best wishes Gail & Thomas Kelly  

 

Relatives Meeting 

We hope that you will join us on 

Tues 23 Sept at either 10.30 am 

or 6.00 pm for our Relatives 

Meeting—an informal chance to 

meet other relatives & hear what 

is happening at Margaret House 

Staff Spotlight 

Purnima has been 

with us for nearly 

2 years but has        

probably not 

been seen by that 

many of you as 

she works nights 

as a  Senior Carer.!! When not at 

work she is most often found          

cooking—her stuffed flatbreads 

are delicious!  She is also kept 

busy looking after her lovely 10 

year old daughter. 

BBQ Charity Raffle 

Thank you to  everyone that bought tickets at 

the BBQ—we raised £800 which is going to 

be split between 2 charities that were chosen 

by the residents—Barley Community Garden 

and the Garden 

House Hospice.  

We hope you    

enjoy the    

photos on the 

next few pages 

from the BBQ.  

. 
Covid Vaccinations 

Residents will be receiving 

their Covid vaccinations on 

Thurs 2 October—at the same 

time they may also get          

vaccines for Shingles, RSV or pneumonia—we 

will contact you shortly to get your consent 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 
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Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 
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We had a great time when Royston Fire Brigade came to visit us  - 

we have also been keeping up our exercise classes. 
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We made the most of the good weather  

when the clarinet lady came by combining 

her visit with another pop up pub afternoon 
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Arthur and Charles from 

Pixie & Pickles Therapy 

ponies visited almost 

every resident when they 

came to see us.  They 

were able to go up in the 

lift in Phylomena to meet 

resident’s that were      

unable to come down.  

The pleasure that visits 

from animals give is      

tremendous and we are 

very pleased that we 

have a new therapy dog 

who is going to come to 

see us—hopefully on a 

weekly   basis very soon. 


